
SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH EVENING COLLEGE 

(University of Delhi) 

 

April 18, 2021 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

This is for the information of all the students that they are advised not to 

come to the College for any students related work during the current second 

wave of pandemic COVID-19.  They are advised to write to the Email 

studentcare@sbse.du.ac.in in case of any query etc. to enable the College to 

reply to the concerned students at the earliest.   

 

PS: Students are required to write their Course, Class, Roll No., 

Mobile no. etc. while sending their query to the above email address. 

 

 

 

       

         Sd/- 

(Dr. Sudhir Kumar Sinha) 

Offg. Principal 
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